RE: Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm transboundary notification
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To Norfolk Boreas Mon 02/09/2019 11:28
Cc point-notification.espoo (WVL)

@ Follow up. Start by 11 September 2019. Due by 11 September 2019.

Dear Ms Terry,
I would like to thank you for sending us the email.

With kind regards,
Luis

Luis Martins Dias, M5Sc MEM
Senior advisor Impact Assessment / Espoo Point of Contact regarding Notification

Ministry of Infrastructure and Water Management
Directorate-General for Water and Soil Policy
P.O. Box 20901

2500 EX The Hague

telephone: +31-88-7982674
mobile: +31-653383821



